
 
From: UCI Registrar <registrar@uci.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 12:00 PM 
To: Winter 2021 Instructors 
Subject: Undergraduate Pass/Not Pass Grading for Winter 2021 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
While most Schools have already done so, campus-level Pass/Not Pass 
grading policy will return to normal for Winter Quarter 2021. Please see the 
Academic Senate's September 15, 2020 message for more information. The 
Registrar has updated FAQs on Pass/Not Pass grades for winter that will help 
inform students about their options and deadlines. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey Barrett, Chair 
Academic Senate, Irvine Division 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
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